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Comments: I am troubled by the massive amount of logging contemplated by the Foothills Landscape Project

Environmental Assessment and the Vegetation Plan.  The amount of pine and oak to be logged by the Forest

Service will alter and ultimately diminish the North Georgia forest.

 

Another issue of great concern in the plan to use herbicides and pesticides on 65,000 acres.  The amount of

potentially harmful chemicals that will be applied represents a threat to the health of humans and wildlife.        


